
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

The end of the first half term already and what a busy time we have had! It has been 
great to see the children becoming more confident in their new classes and to hear them 
talk about all of the new things that they have learned.    

School Sleepover 

Thank you to everyone who attended the school sleep over, it was a big success with the 
children having a great time. We managed to raise a lot of money to go towards the year 
6 trip to London.   

Parents Evening - Online 

The first Parents Evenings of the year are Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th of November. 
Please remember to book a time using the link below. If you need any support with this 
please contact the school office. 

https://prestonprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk 

Poppies 

The year 6 children will be selling poppies and other poppy related items from Monday 6th 

November. If your child would like to buy something please send them in with a donation 
during the first week after the half term holidays.  

School Disco 

A big thank you to the PTA for organising the two school discos that we have had this 
week. Events like these take a lot of organising and without our dedicated PTA team we 
wouldn’t be able to do them. The PTA are always on the lookout for volunteers and new 
members, if you are interested please speak to the school office and they will put you in 
touch with a member of the PTA.   

Absences 

Lots of children at this time of year are attending doctors’ or dentist appointments, the 
office have asked me to remind parents to send in proof of appointments such as text 
messages and letters. 

Community news 

I have had a number of complaints from the local community about people parking 
inconsiderately, I know parking in the area around school can be challenging but please 
can everyone be mindful of the local residents.  

Have a wonderful half term break.  

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Eight Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 27TH OCTOBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming 

Events 

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 7th and 

Wednesday 8th 

November 

 

Individual School 

Photographs 

Wednesday 8th 

November 

 

Non - Uniform 

Day 

Friday 17th 

November 
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